
Dear Sirs, 
 
Hope you are all keeping healthy in this pandemic. My sincere 
wishes of a speedy recovery to those affected by it. With 
reference to Coaches Education, the All India Football 
Federation has come up with Minimum Criteria Requirements 
(MCR) for all Golden Baby League Operators, clubs, 
standalone academies and State FAs for concerning leagues 
and competitions. As mentioned in the attached deck, the MCR 
will be applicable from the next season (2021/22). We'd request 
you to kindly take note of the same and also inform all 
concerned stakeholders registered or affiliated to your 
Association. 
 
This is also to inform you that AIFF will soon be announcing the 
dates for AIFF Introductory Goalkeeping and Futsal Certificate 
courses starting in October, 2020. These will be 3-day online 
courses. Please note that these will be used for the AIFF Club 
Licensing Criteria in the future as mentioned in the MCR. We'd 
request you to kindly inform all the registered clubs and 
academies about them. The information on the application and 
dates will soon be shared on the AIFF Coaching Portal and the 
website. 
 
Regards, 
 
Pushpargha Chattopadhyay 
Head of State Development 
 


